

Open Award

Dear Families,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that the Duke of Edinburgh Open Award nights held on Thursdays at Canada Villa will be **concluding on Thursday, 15th May 2025.**

These Open Award nights have been hugely successful and have provided immense benefits to the young people of Barnet. The program has fostered personal growth, teamwork, and resilience among participants, and we are incredibly proud of the achievements and progress made by our young people.

We are excited to announce that we plan to resume the Open Award nights at **24 Hendon Lane, N3 1TR, from 22 May to 17 July 2025, 5pm - 8pm.** We look forward to continuing this valuable program and supporting our youth in their journey towards excellence.

Thank you for your continued support and participation. We hope to see you there!



Find our new locaton on Google Maps